
 
 

Dear CGCI Board Member, 

It’s time to prepare for our CGCI Fall Board Meeting at the esteemed Harris Ranch in 
Coalinga, California, which will take place from September 9 to 11, 2024. 

We will kick off the event on Monday, September 9, with a CGCI Executive Committee 
meeting commencing at 2:00 p.m. Registration will be open poolside from 3:00 p.m. to 
4:30 p.m. Dinner is on your own with friends at 5:15 p.m. The evening will conclude with 
enjoyable games and conversation in the Belmont Room at 7:00 p.m.  

On Tuesday morning, September 10, registration opens at 8:30 a.m., followed by a 
meeting with our District Directors at 9:00 a.m. sharp. Subsequently, the Chairmen’s 
Forum meeting will commence at 10:15 a.m. All chairmen are strongly encouraged to 
attend. After the Chairmen’s Forum meeting, we will enjoy a leisurely lunch together 
before reconvening at 1:15 p.m. for Business Meeting #1. After dinner on Tuesday 
evening, a wonderful speaker will be at the California Consultants Council meeting that 
will begin at 7:30 p.m. in the Belmont room. 

We sincerely thank the Costa Verde District for graciously hosting this year’s meeting. 

If you cannot attend this important gathering, please notify me promptly so I can excuse 
you from attending this meeting. 

We look forward to your presence and valuable contributions at this year’s Meeting in 
the Middle.  

Sincerely,  

 

Carol Vallens 
CGCI President 2023-2025 


